
                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Social distancing 

Please can you remember to socially distance 

yourself from other parent/ carers at drop off 

and pick up times.  2m distance is advised 

even when wearing a mask or face covering.  

 

Thank-you to all of our parents and carers for 

supporting school with the health and safety 

changes that we have needed to put in place to 

keep everyone safe.   

Morning drop off 

Please ensure that you 

are remembering to 

follow the allocated 

times for drop off in the 

morning.  Here they are 

again for your 

convenience: 

 

 

 

 

 

Face coverings 

Wearing masks or a face covering 

is required to be worn to cover the 

mouth & nose whilst dropping off 

and picking up your children, 

including CC4C.  Please can you 

ensure that your face covering 

remains on your face at all times 

whilst on the school grounds and 

that you keep it on when talking to 

teachers or other school staff.  We 

need all of our staff to remain 

healthy so that we can keep all of 

our bubbles open and operational.    

   

CHRIST 

CHURCH 

NEEDS YOU! 

One-way system at  

home time 

 

Please can you remember the 

one-way system in place when  

picking up your children at 

home time.  In through the 

green gate and out through 

the grey gate.  Thank-you for 

your co-operation!  

 

Sibling pick up! 

Please can you remember that sibling pick up is at 3:15pm.  Due to it getting colder, infant 

siblings will be kept in the classroom until 3:15pm instead of coming onto the yard at the 

normal time for dismissal.  We will make sure that all siblings then arrive on the astro on time at 

3.15pm for a quick collection. Thank-you for working with us to keep our community safe! 

 

Your school needs YOU to continue to follow the health and safety guidelines put in place to keep 

everyone in the community safe during this pandemic! Staff do not have contact with each other so 

we can ensure they do not spread the virus. The more you can do to stop transmission to staff the 

more we can keep each of our classes, bubbles and CC4C provision open and keep families safe.  


